
 

Wisma HRIH Lotus, Level 1, 442, Jalan Pahang, Setapak,53000 Kuala Lumpur 
Tel: (00-603) 40240990/2200/2211/1010 

E-Mail: hc.kl@mea.gov.in   Website: www.hcikl.gov.in 

 

 
 

 

Mridul Kumar 

 

 

  High Commissioner of India 

                      Kuala Lumpur 

 

           
      
           

31 December 2020 
 
    New Year Greeting 
 
 

On behalf of the High Commission of India and my own 
behalf, I wish you all a very Happy and Healthy New Year 2021.  

 
May the coming year bring peace, prosperity and happiness 

to everyone. 
  
With best wishes, 

 
 

  

 
 

Mridul Kumar 
High Commissioner of India 


